
If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 

WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Nibbles - £4.50 

Olives 

Vegetable crisps 

Artisan breads and dips 

Savoury Popcorn 

Canapés 
 

Smoked salmon cream cheese blinis 

Goats cheese and apple tarlets (v) 

Chicken or pork satay (gf) 

Lamb kofta with mint yoghurt (gf) 

Mini Yorkies with roast beef and horseradish  

Bruschetta:  

Pea, asparagus and mozzarella (v); red onion and goats cheese (v); prosciutto, fig and honey (gf) 

Maple and mustard glazed chipolatas 

Ham Hock terrine with piccalilli (gf) 

Parmesan and chorizo palmiers 

Arancini 

X 3 £4.95/X 5 £7.95/X 7 £9.95 

 



WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Minimum 10 people Finger Buffet - £9.95  

Selection of sandwiches or wraps: Tomato and basil (v), Goats cheese and red onion (v),         

Smoked salmon and cream cheese  

Red onion and goats cheese tartlets (v) 

Mustard and maple glazed cocktail sausages 

Chicken satay skewers 

Mini Yorkshire puddings with roast beef and horseradish 

Caramelised onion and cheddar quiche (v) 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 

Picnic Baskets — £9.95 

This is a great alternative to a plated starter or an evening buffet. Served on the ta-

ble in an attractive basket for everyone to tuck in! 

Homemade scotch egg 

Homemade sausage roll 

Mini pot of  homemade chutney 

Vegetable crudités with hummus (v) 

Falafel (v) 

Vegetable pakora (v) 

 



WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Fork Buffet - £12.95 

Selection of freshly cut sandwiches or wraps: 

 Whirlow Hall Farm egg mayonnaise (v) 
 Cheddar cheese and pickle (v) 
 Whirlow Hall Farm home roasted gammon 

mustard & green salad 
 
Whirlow Ploughman’s Platter 

Lamb kofta with mint yoghurt (gf*) 

Sausage roll with chutney 

Caramelised onion and cheddar quiche (v) 

Honey & soy glazed chicken wings (gf) 

Choose 3 salads (v,gf): 
 
 Red Cabbage and apple coleslaw  
 Chive and mustard Potato salad 
 Tomato and red onion salad with garlic dressing  
 Mixed Green Salad (ve) 
 Roasted veg cous cous (ve) 
 Greek salad  
 Tomato, Mozzarella and basil pasta Salad  
 Pesto Pasta salad  
 Roasted beetroot, red onion and goats cheese  
 
 

Minimum 20 people 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 

Ploughman’s Buffet - £10.95 

Ploughman’s platters served with: 

Whirlow Hall Farm honey roast gammon 

Selection of local cheeses 

Artisan breads and butter 

Homemade chutney 

Pickled onions 

Green salad 

Fresh grapes and sliced apple 



Minimum 50 people 

WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Hot Fork - £14.95  

Choose 3 main dishes: 

Sausage, mustard and cider casserole 

Beef goulash with soured cream (gf) 

3 bean and smoked paprika chilli (ve,gf) 

Gammon, leek and mustard hotpot 

Slow cooked beef, shallot and ale casserole 

Mushroom stroganoff (v, gf) 

Braised chicken thighs with chorizo and basil tomato sauce (gf) 

Chicken with creamy mustard and tarragon sauce 

Moussaka  

Sweet potato, chickpea and spinach curry (v) 

Boston beans 

 

All served with buttered new potatoes and/or rice 

Accompanied by rustic bread and butter 

 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 



Choose 2 of: 

Rosemary and black pepper roast Whirlow topside 

Whirlow gammon with honey  mustard glaze 

Butterflied leg of lamb 

Whole roast chicken 

Accompanied by (choose 2): 

Roasted new potato (Vg) 

Roasted vegetables (Vg) 

Creamed Cabbage and bacon 

Cauliflower cheese 

      And Gravy 

 

Lamb, chicken or veg served in traditional Moroccan-style tagine 

Accompanied by: 

Cous cous (v) 

Flatbreads and dips 

WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Sharing Platter - £19.95  

Maximum 60 people 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 

Minimum 50 people 

Moroccan Sharing Platters—£19.95  



WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

The Famous Whirlow BBQ - £12.95  

 

  1/4lb Hand pressed beef burger  

 Whirlow handmade hotdogs  

 Garlic and herb marinated vegetable and halloumi kebabs (v, gf) 

 Spring onion and Mustard Potato Salad  (v, gf) 

 Roasted Vegetable and Feta Cous Cous Salad (v, gf) 

 Mixed Green Salad with vinaigrette (v, ve, gf) 

 Tomato and Red onion salad with garlic dressing (v, ve, gf) 

 

Crockery and cutlery available at a surcharge of £1.50 per person 

 

Minimum 50 people 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 



WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

The Whirlow Gourmet BBQ - Extras 

 Smoked BBQ shoulders of pork cooked for 20 hours (gf) 

 Pit smoked brisket; cooked and smoked for 16 hours (gf) 

 Lamb kebabs cooked in our own herbs and spices , served with a yoghurt dressing (gf) 

 Prawn kebabs in a classic chilli and garlic marinade (gf) 

 Chilli and paprika chicken kebabs (gf) 

 Jerk chicken 

 Sticky maple slow-cooked and grilled pork ribs (gf) 

 Falafel served on flatbread with salsa and tzatziki (ve) 

 Jacket potatoes (ve,gf) 

 Patatas bravas (ve, gf) 

 Corn on the cob (ve, gf) 

 

£4.95 for 1/ £7.95 for 2/ £9.95 for 3 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 



WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Minimum 100 people Gourmet Hog or Lamb Roast 

£12.95 per person 

This is the perfect centre piece to the catering on your wedding day. 

 

12 hour slow roast pork sandwich 

Homemade stuffing 

Homemade apple sauce 

Spring onion and mustard potato salad 

Roasted vegetable and feta cous cous salad 

Mixed green salad with vinaigrette  

Tomato and red onion salad with garlic dressing 

 

Crockery and cutlery available at a surcharge of £1.50 per person 

 

Options for vegetarians can be catered for. 

 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 



WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Cold Desserts - £3.95 

Salted caramel chocolate brownie (gf) 

Fruit scones with jam and clotted cream  

Tarte au citron  

Fresh fruit kebabs/platter  (ve, gf) 

Treacle tart  

Hot Desserts - £4.95 

Apple and berry crumble  

Warm Bakewell tart  

Chocolate bread and butter pudding  

Served with your choice of pouring cream, ice cream or custard  

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 



WHIRLOW HALL FARM SHOP 

CATERING 

Afternoon Tea - £12.95 

 

Sandwiches 

Choose 3 from: 

Roast beef and horseradish 

WHF ham and English mustard  

Free range egg mayo (v) 

Cucumber and cream cheese (v) 

Smoked salmon with chive cream cheese  

Cheddar cheese and chutney (v) 

 

Cakes 

Choose 3 from: 

Classic Victoria sponge  

Lemon drizzle  

Chocolate brownie  (gf) 

Mini meringues (gf)  

Bakewell tart  

Treacle tart  

 
Fruit scones with jam and clotted cream  

 
All served with your choice of tea or coffee  

 

 

If you are looking for a hearty, rustic spread to serve at your wedding or event then look no      
further than the Whirlow catering team.  

 

At Whirlow Hall Farm we are proud of the quality of our meat; all of the Beef, Lamb and Pork   
featured on our menus will be reared on our farm. 


